STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS32304 / S1097

The purpose of this legislation is to allow any school district the flexibility to convert to a charter district, or any
configuration that includes schools as public charters. It gives school districts more flexibility as we reimagine
our future schools. It provides the opportunity for all schools to be innovative and incubators of creative ideas.
This decision would be left up to the local school board. Interested schools shall submit proposals to the Idaho
State Board of Education for consideration

FISCAL NOTE

There would be no additional funds for this fiscal year as districts would need to develop a plan to convert a
school or their district to a public charter.

Contact:
Senator Janie Ward-Engelking
(208) 332-1425
Senator Dave Lent
(208) 332-1313

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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